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United States Department of the Interior  [EBtH—"

(e
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT =
FARMINGTON RESOURCE AREA ——
1235 LAPLATA HIGHWAY
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401 IN REPLY REFER TO!

SF-078119 (WC)
3162.3-2 (019)

DEC. 2 1 1999

CERTIFIED--RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
P 337 993 551

Mesa Operating Limited Partnership
P. 0. Box 2009
Amarillo, TX 79189

Gentlemen:

Your application for Permit to Drill (APD) well No. 5 FC Federal Com, NW/4NE/4
sec. 14, T. 32 N., R. 11 ¥W., San Juan County, New Mexico, is hereby rescinded.
As discussed with Carolyn McKee of your company on December 19, 1990, the
subject APD is rescinded due to location is located on Fee surface with Fee

Minerals. It is required that you obtain approval from NMOCD to drill this
vell.

Sincerely,

Is| John L. Keller

John L. Keller
Chief, Branch of Mineral Resources
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